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    NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

  

The Town of Gueydan will receive sealed bids for the following vehicles which were 

declared surplus at the Regular Meeting of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen on August 

1, 2017.  The vehicles are described as follows: 

 

   

  2002 Ford Pickup     

 

The trucks can be seen by contacting City Hall to arrange a time to go view said vehicles. 

 

Bids for the above mentioned equipment will be received by the Mayor and Board of 

Aldermen of the Town of Gueydan, City Hall, 600 Main St., Gueydan, LA until 4:00 

o’clock P.M. on date of October 3, 2017.  Such mentioned bids will be opened at the 

regular Council Meeting of June 6, 2017 which meeting begins at 6 o’clock p.m., City 

Hall, 600 Main Street, Gueydan, LA   The Town of Gueydan reserves the right to reject 

any and all bids and to waive any informalities.  

 

 

 

S/Chris Theriot   

Chris Theriot, Mayor 
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